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I oppose this bill. If a person age 18 can go to war and may in doing so give their 

very life, they should be able to own firearms. Many families hunt together and teach 

their kids how to be safe gun owners. This is a way of life for many that will be 

affected by this bill. 

The other huge problem is that there are those who legally own firearms that will be 

made into a criminal overnight if this passes, just because of a change in the law. 

They bought the firearms legally, and a future change of age requirements should not 

make them a criminal!!!!!! 

OPPOSED!!!!!!!!!!  


